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Dear Prospective Buyers, 
 
 

RE: Talooby Angus Stud Bulls 2021 
 
 

Please be advised that all bulls on offer on the 11th June 2021 have been examined 
by myself, Dr Wesley Rohr of Cudgegong Valley Veterinary Services, Kandos NSW.  
The examination included visualisation and palpation of external genitalia, 
measurement of scrotal circumference and assessment of conformation and 
soundness. 
 
It is my assessment that all bulls on offer as of the day of examination were fit for 
breeding purposes and are a credit to the hard work of Mr Peter Grieve and the staff 
at Talooby Angus Stud, Bylong NSW. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dr Wesley Rohr (BVSc/BVetBio) 
Cudgegong Valley Veterinary Services 


